
 

Access and Security Policy 

Hours of Access:  

Access to the building will be during posted hours of operation. Hours of operation vary 
based on the times that on water practices are offered and can be changed without 
notice due to coach’s schedule or racing schedule.  

For members over the age of 18, access to personal boats during club programming 
time is permitted with the strict agreement between that member and the coach running 
the program. This agreement must be done in advance. If the member is late arriving 
back at the boathouse, past the agreed to time, the member forfeits the privilege to 
attend during their non-paddling time. Please note that no safety boat is provided when 
personal boats are utilized, and members paddle at their own risk and are expected to 
abide by the SNCC Code of Safety.  

Authorization and Issuing of Keys:  

Keys are issued to the commodore, vice-commodores, all coaches and the Head Canoe 
Kids Camp Instructor.  From time to time, the board of directors can permit the issuing 
of keys to non-coaches for purposes of maintenance or repair on boats, etc.   The board 
must approve all of these circumstances, in advance.  

 It is forbidden to duplicate any club keys.  Duplication of keys will result in disciplinary 
action by the board for the involved individuals, which could include cancellation of club 
membership, termination of keyholder agreement or termination of contract.  

It is forbidden to use club equipment outside of regular programming hours without 
scheduling through the equipment administrator or permission from the Board of 
Directors or head coach.  Misappropriation of equipment will result in the termination of 
key holder agreement and may result in nonrenewal of contract.  

Keys are not transferable between individuals.    The security code is also not 
transferable.   

The board reserves the right to terminate a key holder agreement at any time and 
request the immediate return of the keys.    In the event of loss or theft of keys, the key 
holder is responsible to notify the commodore immediately at 
info@southniagaracanoeclub.ca.  
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